Yawm Al Qiyamah
When people should go to the books stores, search
commencement by shop, shelf by shelf, it is in reality problematic.
This is why we offer the book compilations in this website. It will
certainly ease you to look guide Yawm Al Qiyamah as you such
as.
By searching the title, publisher, or authors of guide you in fact
want, you can discover them rapidly. In the house, workplace, or
perhaps in your method can be every best area within net
connections. If you ambition to download and install the Yawm Al
Qiyamah , it is extremely simple then, back currently we extend
the connect to purchase and create bargains to download and
install Yawm Al Qiyamah in view of that simple!

The Meccan Revelations - Ibn
al-ʻArabī
From Marriage to
Parenthood - Abbas and
Shaheen Mirali 2015-11-04
This book is one of the many
Islamic publications distributed
by Ahlulbayt Organization
throughout the world in
different languages with the
aim of conveying the message
of Islam to the people of the
world. Ahlulbayt Organization
(www.shia.es) is a registered
yawm-al-qiyamah

Organization that operates and
is sustained through
collaborative efforts of
volunteers in many countries
around the world, and it
welcomes your involvement
and support. Its objectives are
numerous, yet its main goal is
to spread the truth about the
Islamic faith in general and the
Shi`a School of Thought in
particular due to the latter
being misrepresented,
misunderstood and its tenets
often assaulted by many
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ignorant folks, Muslims and
non-Muslims. Organization's
purpose is to facilitate the
dissemination of knowledge
through a global medium, the
Internet, to locations where
such resources are not
commonly or easily accessible
or are resented, resisted and
fought! In addition, For a
complete list of our published
books please refer to our
website (www.shia.es) or send
us an email to info@shia.es
Signs of the last day - Hârun
Yahya 2003
World Religions - Casey
Howard 2018-12-10
Religion is any cultural system
of designated behaviors and
practices, world views, texts,
sanctified places, ethics, or
organizations, that relate
humanity to the supernatural
or transcendental. Religions
relate humanity to what
anthropologist Clifford Geertz
has referred to as a cosmic
"e;order of existence"e;.
However, there is no scholarly
consensus over what precisely
constitutes a religion. World
Religions examines the often
yawm-al-qiyamah

conflicting theories and
interpretations of spiritual and
historical matters and provides
a basic understanding of the
world's religious diversity. This
book is a commendable
endeavour to present the
essence of all the major
religions of the world under
one cover in a simple and lucid
form. An ideal work for a
general reader who wants to
have firsthand knowledge
about world religions. The book
Introduction to World Religions
promotes a better
understanding of the religions
of the world, their similarities
and history of amicable coexistence. It emphasizes better
understanding and amicable
co-existence of all religions.
Greater Sins - Ayatullah Sayyid
'Abd al-Husayn Dastghayb
Shirazi 2014-10-06
This book is one of the many
Islamic publications distributed
by Ahlulbayt Organization
throughout the world in
different languages with the
aim of conveying the message
of Islam to the people of the
world. Ahlulbayt Organization
is a registered Organisation
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that operates and is sustained
through collaborative efforts of
volunteers in many countries
around the world, and it
welcomes your involvement
and support. Its objectives are
numerous, yet its main goal is
to spread the truth about the
Islamic faith in general and the
Shi`a School of Thought in
particular due to the latter
being misrepresented,
misunderstood and its tenets
often assaulted by many
ignorant folks, Muslims and
non-Muslims. For a complete
list of our published books
please refer to our website or
send us an email .
An Overview of the Mahdi's
Government - Najmuddin
Tabasi 2017-05-20
This book is one of the many
Islamic publications distributed
by Mustafa Organization
throughout the world in
different languages with the
aim of conveying the message
of Islam to the people of the
world. Mustafa Organization is
a registered Organization that
operates and is sustained
through collaborative efforts of
volunteers in many countries
yawm-al-qiyamah

around the world, and it
welcomes your involvement
and support. Its objectives are
numerous, yet its main goal is
to spread the truth about the
Islamic faith in general and the
Shi`a School of Thought in
particular due to the latter
being misrepresented,
misunderstood and its tenets
often assaulted by many
ignorant folks, Muslims and
non-Muslims. Organization's
purpose is to facilitate the
dissemination of knowledge
through a global medium, the
Internet, to locations where
such resources are not
commonly or easily accessible
or are resented, resisted and
fought!
Gog and Magog - Carl
Douglass 2015-11-10
Gog and Magog, Yawm alQiyamah, Yawm al-Din, The
Day of Judgment opens with a
meeting of highly secretive
Islamic jihadists who have a
well-organized and ingenious
plan to cripple the United
States and Europe. The leader
cautions his followers--true
believers all--to be patient. On
the other side of the world, a
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former federal prosecutor
named Elizabeth Rowan is
beginning the first of many
steps in a meteoric rise up the
federal ladder which will
culminate in her being
appointed president. First,
however, highly placed people
have to be proved to be
corrupt, and some to die, to
open her way. Her predecessor
is an idealist whose life's
ambition is to achieve world
peace. He makes
unprecedented compromises
with Islam's rulers and its
jihadists in order to achieve
that goal. The leader of the
jihadists recognizes an
opportunity to lull the
American president and his
people into a stupor by offering
them belief in an end to
terrorism and the promise of
real peace. While the West
sleeps, the terrorists plan and
put into place a nuclear
holocaust to bring about a
permanent crippling to
America and Europe.
Signs of the Hour - Dr AlAreefi 2018-08-20
In recent times things have
become very confusing and we
yawm-al-qiyamah

have begun to see in book
stores and on websites
speculations about future
events, based on ayah and
hadeeths which refer to these
future events concerning the
signs of the Hour. Sometimes
you hear about the appearance
of the Mahdi, sometimes you
hear that the final battle
between the Good and the Evil
is close at hand, other time you
hear some thing happening in
the East or in the West. So,
learn about the Final hour and
it signs by reading this book
which is backed by proofs from
Quran and Hadith.
The Tale of Prophet DhulQarnayn AS (Iskandar
Zulkarnaen) And Gog Magog
(Yajuj Majuj) English Edition
Ultimate - Jannah Firdaus
Mediapro 2020-09-14
The Tale of Prophet DhulQarnayn AS (Iskandar
Zulkarnaen) And Gog Magog
(Yajuj Majuj) English Edition
Ultimate Version Based From
The Noble Quran And AlHadith. Prophet Dhul-Qarnayn
AS or Iskandar Zulkarnaen ("he
of the two horns" (or "he of the
two ages"), appears in Surah
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18 verses 83-101 of The Holy
Quran one who travels to east
and west and erects a wall
between mankind and Gog and
Magog (Ya'juj and Ma'juj).
Elsewhere The Holy Quran tells
how the end of the world would
be signaled by the release of
Gog and Magog from behind
the wall, and their destruction
by Allah SWT (God) in a single
night would usher in the Day of
Resurrection (Yawm alQiyamah). Similarities between
The Holy Quran and the Syriac
Alexander Legend were also
identified in recent research.
Religious Debates in Indian
Philosophy - Dr. Ravi Prakash
‘Babloo’ 2022-01-15
Indian philosophy was more
decisively established with the
Upanishads, the first of which
may have been written in the
7th century BC. Early
Upanishads, which dominate
the late ancient period of
thought, were key to the
emergence of several classical
philosophies. In the
Upanishads, views about
Brahman and atman were
proposed. Buddhism, now a
major world religion, also
yawm-al-qiyamah

appeared in the ancient period
of Indian philosophy. The
Buddha, the founder of
Buddhism, lived during the 6th
century BC. Religious, or
spiritual, metaphysics, a field
that currently receives little
attention among philosophers
in academia in the West,
considers the question of the
nature of a Supreme Being and
its relation to the world. Indian
Buddhism, Advaita Vedanta,
and theistic Vedanta all have
contributed to this debate.
Within spiritual metaphysics,
an insistence on spiritual
monism is probably the most
important consideration that
Indian thought upholds, though
with numerous variations:
Much Buddhist philosophy
promotes the idea of the
interdependence of everything;
theistic Vedanta finds no gap
between the world and God;
and Advaita Vedanta insists
that everyone’s true self is
nothing other than Brahman,
the Absolute. This book
presents information on some
of the basic concepts of this
subject. Contents: •
Zoroastrianism • Judaism •
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Christianity • Islam • Tribal
Religions of India •
Phenomenology • Vedanta
Philosophy • Maya: Nature and
Arguments
The Mysterious Alexandra
Tarasova-Yusupov - Carl
Douglass 2018-12-07
The Mysterious Alexandra
Tarasova-Yusupov is historical
fiction about the glory years
and the end of Tzarist Russia,
and the time when Australia
came into its own. It is a tale of
swashbuckling heroes,
ferocious pirates, and ruthless
business tai-pans. The book
chronicles the life of a woman
who could outcompete them
all, but could not conquer her
own demons. Alexandra was at
once lovable, beguiling,
reasonable, and admirable, but
also despicable, disenchanting,
capricious, and—at
times—deplorable. She was
always mysterious.
The Philosophy of the
Teachings of Islam - Hazrat
Mirza Ghulam Ahmad 1996
"Originally written for the
Conference of Great Religions
held at Lahore on December
26-29, 1896, the Philosophy of
yawm-al-qiyamah

the Teachings of Islam has
since served as an introduction
to Islam for seekers after the
truth and religious knowledge
in different parts of the world.
The present issue includes
several "lost" pages not
included in the essay that was
read out at Lahore. It deals
with the following five broad
themes, set by the moderators
of the Conference: 1. The
physical, moral and spiritual
states of man 2. The state of
man after death 3. The object
of man's life and the means to
its attainment 4. The operation
of the practical ordinances of
the Law in this life and the next
5. Sources of Divine
knowledge."--Publisher's
description.
On Understanding Islam Wilfred C. Smith 1981-01-01
Since its founding by Jacques
Waardenburg in 1971, Religion
and Reason has been a leading
forum for contributions on
theories, theoretical issues and
agendas related to the
phenomenon and the study of
religion. Topics include (among
others) category formation,
comparison, ethnophilosophy,
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hermeneutics, methodology,
myth, phenomenology,
philosophy of science, scientific
atheism, structuralism, and
theories of religion. From time
to time the series publishes
volumes that map the state of
the art and the history of the
discipline.
To Be or Not to Be - Carl
Douglass 2020-11-01
This is the eighth book in the
Sybil series and may prove to
be one of the most upsetting.
She is a reasonable
government official trying to
cope with an unreasonable
world ruled by narcissistic
sociopathic populists. The
worst of the bunch is the Prime
Minister of the UK--Brexit
Style. She becomes embroiled
in spy v. spy, navy v. navy, and
ally v. ally in the most touchy,
confusing , and changeable
adventure of her action-packed
career. It is exhausting and
anxiety provoking for her and
for the president who is ill.
Mughal Gardens - Wescoat,
Jr. (James L.) 1996
The Mughal dynasty
(1526-1858) began with the
visionary garden builder and
yawm-al-qiyamah

conqueror, Zahir and Din
Muhammad Babur. As he
conquered new lands, he would
build gardens to mark the
beauty of the natural landscape
and to lay claim to the new
territory; the role of garden
design and meaning thereafter
evolved with each Mughal
ruler.
Hikayat Nabi Dhul-Qarnayn
AS (Iskandar Zulkarnaen)
Sang Penakluk Yajuj Majuj
Edisi Bahasa Inggris - Jannah
Firdaus Mediapro 2019-03-28
Kisah Hikayat Kehidupan Nabi
Iskandar Zulkarnaen AS (DhulQarnayn) Sang Penakluk Yajuj
Majuj Dalam Bahasa Inggris
Bersumberkan Dari Kitab Suci
Al-Quran Dan Al-Hadist.
Prophet Dhul-Qarnayn AS or
Iskandar Zulkarnaen ("he of
the two horns" (or "he of the
two ages"), appears in Surah
18 verses 83-101 of The Holy
Quran one who travels to east
and west and erects a wall
between mankind and Gog and
Magog (Ya'juj and Ma'juj).
Elsewhere The Holy Quran tells
how the end of the world would
be signaled by the release of
Gog and Magog from behind
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the wall, and their destruction
by Allah SWT (God) in a single
night would usher in the Day of
Resurrection (Yawm alQiyamah). Similarities between
The Holy Quran and the Syriac
Alexander Legend were also
identified in recent research.
Islam - compiled form
Wikipedia entries and
published by Dr Googelberg
La Ilaha Illa Allah - Imam
Karim AbuZaid 2021-08-01
When I wrote the first edition
of this book, "Worship Your
Lord," which is the second
book of the Right Belief Series,
I indented to connect Volume I
"Know Your Lord" with Volume
II "Worship Your Lord." I am
simply saying the correct
knowledge of Allah (s.w.t) must
lead to worshipping Him. I also
intend for the content to help
the readers familiarize
themselves with the different
categories of Monotheism
(Tawheed). I intend to simplify
the subject of Monotheism
(Tawheed), which can help
advance the Call of
Monotheism (Tawheed),
especially for Muslims living in
yawm-al-qiyamah

the West. Furthermore, this
book will acquaint Muslims
with the methodology of
understanding of the faithful
adherents (Ahlu Sunnah Wal
Jama'ah) to the Quran and the
Prophetic Tradition (Sunnah).
Until recently, something
shocking happened. A Layman
Muslim asked Yasir Qadhi the
following question: “What is
the ruling on invoking the
engraved saints (Awlyia)?”
Yasir Qadhi answered him
publicly, saying, “…The second
opinion is the opinion that
invoking the saints (Awliya)… it
is Haram (Unlawful), and it is
evil, and evil innovation, a
religions innovation, a Bid’ah,
and it is a steppingstone to
Shirk (Polytheism). It is
opening the doors to Shirk
(Polytheism). But it is not
Shirk(Polytheism) in and of
itself unless that action is
accompanied by a belief that
you are calling out to a god. I
myself am an advocate of this
second position.” It was
shocking to witness someone
who is knowingly and willfully
encouraging grave worshiping
when it is a clear-cut
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demolition of the Universal
Declaration of Faith (Lā ilāha
illa Allāh). Yet the hearts of his
fans, loyalists remain neutral,
and their tongues remain
silent? Lā ilāha illa Allāh
comprises two pillars: the
complete negation of any form
of worship to others than Allah
(s.w.t), and the unquestionable
and firm affirmation of all
forms of worship only to Allah
(s.w.t). Yasir Qadhi is a learned
person who used to be amongst
those whom Allah (s.w.t)
honored to defend and
preserve this Declaration
(Kalimah), but now says that
worshiping the graves is
everything terrible, evil, sin,
innovation, a steppingstone,
and a door opener, but not
Polytheism (Shirk). Meanwhile,
many people’s dilemmas,
including his Facebook fans
and other learned Shaykhs in
his circle, secure their
livelihoods and prestige. So, do
they have no care for what
happens to the religion? What
benefits does one gain from his
adherence to the religion, what
good is left in him towards
Allah (s.w.t), His religion, and
yawm-al-qiyamah

His Messenger (s.a.w) when he
sees Allah’s (s.w.t) boundaries
and sacredness being
transgressed? Hence, I decided
to introduce a revised second
edition of the book titled ‘Lā
ilāha illa Allāh,’ and to include
two additional parts to address
and refute Yasir Qadhi’s recent
grave worship blunder. I ask
Allah (s.w.t) to make this work
of benefit to Muslims, including
our brother Yasir Qadhi. May
Allah (s.w.t) guide us all.
Ameen. Imam Karim Abu Zaid
Principles of Upbringing
Children - Ayatullah Ibrahim
Amini 2014-10-20
Advice for parents, supported
by the Hadith and Quran, on
the upbringing and training of
Children.
Encyclopaedia of the Qurʼān: EI - Jane Dammen McAuliffe
2002
The Encyclopaedia of the
Qur'ān online contains the
complete articles of the printed
volumes 1 to 5, the indices will
be added as they become
available.
Encountering the World of
Islam - Keith E. Swartley
2005-01
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Encountering the World of
Islam guides you on a journey
into the lives of Muslims
around the world and in your
neighborhood. Through this
comprehensive collection, you
will learn about Muhammad
and the history of Islam, gain
insight into today's conflicts,
and dispel western fears and
myths. You will also discover
the frustrations and desires of
Muslims and learn how to pray
for and befriend them.
Encountering the World of
Islam provides a positive,
balanced, and biblical
perspective on God's heart for
Muslims and equips you to
reach out to them in Christ's
love. Encountering the World
of Islam features articles from
eighty authors who have lived
throughout the Muslim world,
from West Africa to Southeast
Asia. Experienced missionaries,
scholars of Islam, and other
well-known authors, including
several Muslims, contribute to
this extensive ministry
resource.
The Leaders Are Coming! Gray Lambert 2013-11
A comparison of Islamic,
yawm-al-qiyamah

Jewish, and Christian views of
the final days with a possible
scenario for America, Europe
and the Middle East.. This
book, which has been
requested by many, addresses
important relevant themes in
depth and provides a valuable
resource with extensive
footnotes. Readers will enjoy
the inclusion of a novel format
along with treatment of a
difficult subject which makes
the book readable and
enjoyable. The use of personal
names or names of places in
this book is not intended to
reflect endorsement by specific
groups, towns, or
municipalities. Names of
persons are not to be identified
with any specific parties or
individuals. Appreciation is
expressed for information
obtained from a variety of
online encyclopedias, and
mention is made here of the
same including but not limited
to the Catholic Encyclopedia,
Wikipedia, and Encyclopedia
Britannica. Graphics and
artwork utilized are taken from
public domain photos or
adapted by professional staff.
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Nebuchadnezzar's statue is
believed to be in the public
domain and is taken from the
Ken Raggio.com website.
Islamic Teachings in Brief Allamah Sayyid Muhammad
Husayn Tabatabai 2018-02-16
This book, written in a
relatively simple language,
presents a summary of the
teachings of Islam.
The Tale of Prophet DhulQarnayn AS (Iskandar
Zulkarnaen) And Gog Magog
(Yajuj Majuj) English Edition Jannah Firdaus Mediapro
2019-03-28
Prophet Dhul-Qarnayn AS or
Iskandar Zulkarnaen ("he of
the two horns" (or "he of the
two ages"), appears in Surah
18 verses 83-101 of The Holy
Quran one who travels to east
and west and erects a wall
between mankind and Gog and
Magog (Ya'juj and Ma'juj).
Elsewhere The Holy Quran tells
how the end of the world would
be signaled by the release of
Gog and Magog from behind
the wall, and their destruction
by Allah SWT (God) in a single
night would usher in the Day of
Resurrection (Yawm alyawm-al-qiyamah

Qiyamah). Similarities between
The Holy Quran and the Syriac
Alexander Legend were also
identified in recent research.
Islam The Holy Qur-án Muhammad Ali 1920
Resurrection (Ma'ad) in the
Quran - Ayatullah Ibrahim
Amini 2018-02-18
Discussions on Resurrection
and life after death from
Islamic perspective.
The Study Quran - Seyyed
Hossein Nasr 2015-11-17
An accessible and accurate
translation of the Quran that
offers a rigorous analysis of its
theological, metaphysical,
historical, and geographical
teachings and backgrounds,
and includes extensive study
notes, special introductions by
experts in the field, and is
edited by a top modern Islamic
scholar, respected in both the
West and the Islamic world.
Drawn from a wide range of
traditional Islamic
commentaries, including Sunni
and Shia sources, and from
legal, theological, and mystical

11/15

Downloaded from
chat.fabricatorz.org on by
guest

texts, The Study Quran conveys
the enduring spiritual power of
the Quran and offers a
thorough scholarly
understanding of this holy text.
Beautifully packaged with a
rich, attractive two-color
layout, this magnificent volume
includes essays by 15
contributors, maps, useful
notes and annotations in an
easy-to-read two-column
format, a timeline of historical
events, and helpful indices.
With The Study Quran, both
scholars and lay readers can
explore the deeper spiritual
meaning of the Quran, examine
the grammar of difficult
sections, and explore legal and
ritual teachings, ethics,
theology, sacred history, and
the importance of various
passages in Muslim life. With
an introduction by its general
editor, Seyyed Hossein Nasr,
here is a nearly 2,000-page,
continuous discussion of the
entire Quran that provides a
comprehensive picture of how
this sacred work has been read
by Muslims for over 1,400
years.
Revelation - 1999-01-01
yawm-al-qiyamah

The final book of the Bible,
Revelation prophesies the
ultimate judgement of mankind
in a series of allegorical
visions, grisly images and
numerological predictions.
According to these, empires
will fall, the "Beast" will be
destroyed and Christ will rule a
new Jerusalem. With an
introduction by Will Self.
AMERICAN JOURNAL OF
ISLAMIC SOCIAL SCIENCES
27:3 - Zakyi Ibrahim
2010-06-10
AJISS, established in 1984, is a
quarterly, double blind peerreviewed and interdisciplinary
journal, published by the
International Institute of
Islamic Thought (IIIT), and
distributed worldwide.The
journal showcases a wide
variety of scholarly research on
all facets of Islam and the
Muslim world including
subjects such as anthropology,
history, philosophy and
metaphysics, politics,
psychology, religious law, and
traditional Islam. Issue 34.3
includes several articles, book
reviews, as well as symposium
reports from domestic and
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international conferences. Past
issues of AJISS are available to
the subscribers of Periodical
Archives on ProQuest.com and
EBSCO.
The Signs Before the Day of
Judgement - Ismāʻīl ibn ʻUmar
Ibn Kathīr 1991
The Tale of Prophet DhulQarnayn as (Iskandar
Zulkarnaen) and Gog Magog
(Yajuj Majuj) English Edition
Hardcover Version - Jannah
Firdaus Mediapro 2019-04-10
The Tale of Prophet DhulQarnayn AS (Iskandar
Zulkarnaen) And Gog Magog
(Yajuj Majuj) English Edition
Hardcover Version. Prophet
Dhul-Qarnayn AS or Iskandar
Zulkarnaen ("he of the two
horns" (or "he of the two
ages"), appears in Surah 18
verses 83-101 of The Holy
Quran one who travels to east
and west and erects a wall
between mankind and Gog and
Magog (Ya'juj and Ma'juj).
Elsewhere The Holy Quran tells
how the end of the world would
be signaled by the release of
Gog and Magog from behind
the wall, and their destruction
yawm-al-qiyamah

by Allah SWT (God) in a single
night would usher in the Day of
Resurrection (Yawm alQiyamah). Similarities between
The Holy Quran and the Syriac
Alexander Legend were also
identified in recent research.
Qur'anic Keywords - Abdur
Rashid Siddiqui 2015-12-10
"This book is a valuable
addition to the Qur'anic
literature in English and it is
worth having in every Muslim
home as . . . a reference book."
Â—Professor Syed Salman
Nadvi, Durban University This
book provides a concise and
authoritative guide to 140
keywords in the Qur'an. The
full meaning of each keyword is
given, with Qur'anic citations
and discussions of allied and
related terms. Ideal for
students of the Qur'an as well
as general readers.
A Shiite Creed - Asaf A. A.
Fyzee 2014-02-24
This book is one of the many
Islamic publications distributed
by Ahlulbayt Organization
throughout the world in
different languages with the
aim of conveying the message
of Islam to the people of the
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world.You may read this book
carefully and should you be
interested to have further
study on such publications you
can contact us through
www.shia.es Naturally, if we
find you to be a keen and
energetic reader we shall give
you a deserving response in
sending you some other
publications of this
Organization.
Lord of the Universe - Aiman
Sherwani 2022-11-17
The book is about islamic
religion. How it is spread , how
the prophet mohammad(pbuh)
spend his life by contributing
to islam. The book reflects
about the main things in islam.
A Tentative Guide to the
Themes of the Surahs of the
Qur'an - H.R.H. Prince Ghazi
Bin Muhammad
In this seminal work, the
author suggests that each
chapter of the Qur'an contains
at least one distinct theme that
underlies and shows the logical
connection between every
verse of that chapter.
Moreover, he proposes that the
chapters themselves take
together make up a deliberate
yawm-al-qiyamah

and unique portrait of human
beings and of spiritual life.
Finally, the author argues that
the secrets to the themes are
contained and shown in the
hadith literature describing the
spiritual rewards and effects
(fada il) of various different
chapters of the Qur'an.
English Translation of the
Qur'an Between these two covers you
will find the answer to those
questions which touch the very
depths of your soul. Why am I
here? Where am I heading?
How does one achieve
happiness? Can one really find
inner-peace? How can the
“God” issue be resolved? Is
blind faith and the curbing of
logic the only road to spiritual
nourishment? The answers
given are plain and simple. All
that is required to benefit is
truthfulness with oneself, and
unbiased approach, and a
sincere quest for guidance.
With that, immediately you will
see why so many are naturally
compelled to accept this
message. We invite you to
contemplate the matter for
yourself...
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Short History of the Ismailis
- Farhad Daftary 2020-03-31
Despite being one of the key
Shi'i Muslim communities, the
Ismailis were until recently
studied primarily on the basis
of the accounts of their
enemies. This new introduction
is the first to be based on
modern scholarship, taking
account of recently recovered
Ismaili texts. It covers all the
main developments in the
major phases of Ismaili history,
from the early formative
period, through the Fatamid
golden age and the Alamut and
post-Alamut periods, to more
recent history. Dealing only
with the most important
historical developments, this is
a comprehensive and
accessible survey for all
newcomers to the subject.
Discovering Islam - Sayyid
Moustafa Al-Qazwini
2014-10-27
An introductory text on the
fundamentals and spirit of
Islam from a Shi’a perspective
describing the basic principles
as well as the common
practices. This text is

yawm-al-qiyamah

especially beneficial to those
who are new to Islam, or are
considering becoming Muslim.
Sybil Norcroft Meets the
Devil - Carl Douglass
2020-03-15
This is the seventh in the Sybil
Norcroft series. The potential
of high office is dangled by the
president to the woman who
has earned a BS degree in
medical biology, an M.D.
degree magna cum laude, is a
FACS [Fellow of the American
College of Surgeons] and a
FAANS [Fellow of the
American Association of
Neurological Surgeons], and
has earned a PhD in
neurological studies. She has
been a world-famous television
medical consultant, a spy, and
is now the DCIA [Director of
the Central Intelligence
Agency]. But, there is no time
to rest on her laurels. She must
meet and defeat the
monster—the real devil—who
would destroy polite
civilization, and soon. But first
she has to find him, her, or it.
This is her greatest adventure
yet and might well be her last
one.
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